
 

 

  
 
To 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.  
BSE Scrip Code: 532368 

 
To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051. 
NSE Symbol: BCG 
 

 
Sub: 

 
Clarification on NSE Notice Regarding Potential Suspension of Trading 

  
Dear Sir / Madam, 

We would like to clarify to the shareholders of the company though this exchange 

notification about a recent notice issued by the National Stock Exchange (NSE) regarding the 

potential suspension of trading of Brightcom Group Ltd. shares. This notice has 

understandably raised concerns among our valued shareholders, and we want to provide clear 

and transparent information on the matter. 

The NSE notice indicates that the suspension of trading is contingent upon the company's 

failure to declare its quarterly results for the second (Q2) and third (Q3) quarters by June 11, 

2024. We want to assure you that Brightcom Group Ltd. is fully committed to meeting all 

regulatory requirements and deadlines set by the exchanges. 

Our team is diligently working to finalize and release the quarterly results within the stipulated 

timelines. We are confident that by adhering to these deadlines, we will avoid any suspension 

of trading and continue to operate smoothly on both the NSE and the Bombay Stock Exchange 

(BSE). 

Thank you for your support to Brightcom Group Ltd. We are dedicated to maintaining 

transparent communication with our shareholders. We appreciate your patience and 

understanding as we ensure compliance with all regulatory requirements. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Truly, 

For and on behalf of the Board of 
Brightcom Group Limited 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Kallol Sen 
Executive Director 
DIN #00671018 

May 16, 2024




